
UNIVERSITY OF HUMANISTIC STUDIES

We hereby cordially invite you to a symposium with three 

highly esteemed scholars who will be awarded honorary 

doctorates at the University of Humanistic Studies’ 30th Dies 

Natalis, George Fitchett, Philip Kitcher and Hartmut Rosa, 

on the 30th of January.

 

The honorary doctors will speak about their take on The Art 

of Listening And Deaccelerating Our Way of Life. Next, you 

are more than welcome to take part in a discussion with the 

honorary doctor of your choice in one of the three workshops 

in which their lectures will be discussed more in depth.

 PROGRAM

12h00–13h00  	 Lunch

 

13h00–13h30  	 Lecture Philip Kitcher

13h30–13h40  	 Q&A and change of speakers

13h40–14h10  	 Lecture George Fitchett

14h10–14h20  	 Q&A and change of speakers

14h20–14h50  	 Lecture Harmut Rosa

14h50–15h00  	 Q&A and conclusion

 

15h00–15h30  	 Break, refreshments

 

15h30–16h45 	 Three Concurrent Workshops, 

		  each with one of the honorary doctors

16h45–17h30  	 Plenary discussion

 

17h30–18h30  	 Drinks

 More information and registration: 

www.uvh.nl/symposium-the-art-of-listening

The Symposium will be free, but registration is mandatory

REGISTER

https://www.uvh.nl/symposium-the-art-of-listening
http://www.uvh.nl/symposium-the-art-of-listening

